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Reduce Maximum Speeds on Roads Close to Residences
Speed limits on roads near residential areas should be reduced to improve safety, 
minimize noise pollution, and enhance the overall quality of life for residents. While 
some argue that lower speed limits may cause delays, the benefits far outweigh the 
minor inconvenience to drivers.
Safety First
One of the most critical reasons to lower speed limits in residential areas is to enhance
safety. High speeds increase the likelihood of severe accidents, especially in areas 
where children, pedestrians, and cyclists are common. Studies show that a pedestrian 
hit by a car traveling at 30 mph has a significantly higher chance of survival 
compared to one hit at 40 mph or more. Reducing speed limits gives drivers more 
time to react, preventing tragic accidents.
Reducing Noise Pollution
Lower speed limits also help decrease noise pollution. High speeds generate excessive
engine noise, tire friction, and honking, all of which can disrupt the peace of a 
neighborhood. This constant noise can negatively affect residents’ well-being, leading
to stress, poor sleep, and reduced productivity. By slowing down vehicles, 
communities can enjoy a quieter and more peaceful environment.
Improving Quality of Life
A neighborhood with lower speed limits encourages a stronger sense of community. 
When roads are safer, parents feel more comfortable letting their children play 
outside, people are more likely to walk or bike, and the overall atmosphere of the area
improves. Additionally, reduced speeds contribute to lower emissions, improving air 
quality and making residential areas healthier places to live.
Opponents of lower speed limits argue that they lead to traffic congestion and longer 
travel times. However, in most residential areas, reducing speed limits by 5-10 mph 
has little impact on overall commute times. The minor inconvenience to drivers is a 
small price to pay for saving lives and improving the well-being of residents.
Reducing maximum speeds on roads close to residences is a necessary step toward 
making neighborhoods safer, quieter, and more livable. The benefits of increased 
safety, reduced noise pollution, and a better quality of life far outweigh the 
drawbacks. It’s time for policymakers to prioritize the well-being of communities 
over the slight inconvenience to drivers.


